
You can support your child’s learning at home by: 

 

 Asking them what they have learnt about that day in school. 

 Discussing the topics that are being covered together- using the chatter 

topics on the website to support. 

 Reading about the topics at home. 

 Visiting the library or using the internet to find out more about the 

topics for that term. 

 Bringing anything relevant into school to share with the class if your child 

would like to. 

 

P.E Times: Monday and Thursday 

Please ensure that your child has a change of t-shirt, shorts and suitable 

P.E. shoes on these days. As one of our PE sessions will take place outside, 

jogging bottoms can be worn on chilly days, providing they are black. 

 

Home Learning: Children should be reading each day and bringing their 

reading books to school every day to change their books and/or be read with 

in school.  All children should be learning their times tables regularly and 

practising their Year 3/4 common exception words. Please see our Homework 

policy for more information. Optional topic homework will be given once a 

term. 

 

Drop off: All children are to be accompanied by an adult to the KS2 gate 

where children will until come in to the building unaccompanied by their 

parent/carer. Please wait with your children until the gates are opened at 

8:45. 

 

We hope this gives you an insight into what the children will be learning 

during the Autumn term.  If there are any queries, or you would like to have 

more detail, please come and see us after school for a chat. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Joeanne Londors and Lauren Randall 
 

 

 
Spring Term 1 

 
Garnet Class 

 

      Our topic this term is: 

 

 

 

                       
          

 

         

      What inspired life in the 50’s? 


